

COLONIAL BROADCASTING COMPANY
P.O. BOX 1251
PRESQUE ISLE, MAINE 04769
TELEPHONE 207-764-1950

September 16, 1982

S.R. Morss R3, Bradford, MA 01830

Dear Mr. Morss:

Thank you for listening to WKZX on September 10, 1982. We appreciate your letting us know about the time you did spend listening to KZ and also that you would take the time to log many of the items you heard on our station.

Enclosed is a KZ bumper sticker.

Once again, thank you.

Very truly yours,

Stephen A. Canders, CEO

SAC/ec

Encl.